
Safety, Courtesy, and City Noise Ordinance 
 
September 10, 2010 
  
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants:  
 
We hope that you all enjoy the weekend. 
 
A few reminders: 
 
1. Please be safe - use good judgement when out and about in the City at 
night. Try to walk in pairs, in well lit areas, and be aware of your 
surroundings at all times. 
 
2. Lock your doors, windows, and car doors - please be sure to keep 
your doors and windows locked, including your car doors. Keep valuables, 
electronics, and other desirable items out of view in your apartments and in 
your cars. 
 
3. Courtesy - please be respectful of your neighbors in your building and in 
our community.  
 
4. City Noise Ordinance - Please review the noise ordinance: 
http://www.ci.burlington.vt.us/codeenforcement/noisepollution/ 
 
The City of Burlington and University Police will be patrolling the City 
throughout the weekend to deter problems and noise. 
 
Please set a good example and be a good neighbor. Thank you.  
 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
 
 
 


